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From: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 1:10 PM


To: Brown, Howard; Alston, Naseem; Yip, Garwin; Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal


Subject: ROC Environmental Baseline


I dropped the ball on the EB section by not including figures for each species like the one

below that we did for the 2009 BO. If there is somehow time to circle back on the EB

section, we may want to pull more from the 2009 BO EB, by adding figures like this one

and text related to Future Baseline.


--

Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov



